DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO
MEDICAID PROGRAM

Second Important Update
2025-PRMP-NNNPS-0CS-002

This notification has the purpose of amending the first important update regarding 2025-
PRMP-NNNPS-OCS-002:

1. The RFPs cited in the first requirement on page seven (7) of the notification, pertained to
surveillance services, while this notification is for cleaning and maintenance. Instead, the
first requirement should be read as follows:

“Be an awardee contractor in the ASG’s Request for Proposals 22-1103
Multiple Selection Contract for the Acquisition of office cleaning,
maintenance of green areas and parking lots for all Governmental, Exempt
Entities and Municipalities of the Government of Puerto Rico.”
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